Bobbie Walthall

To: John Miller
Subject: RE: Draft Video Service Provider Agreement

————— Original Message-----

From: tlegalshon@aol.com [mailto:tlegalshon@aol.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2009 1:50 PM

To: John Miller

Cc: Sharon Powley; David L. Corliss; Toni Wheeler; Diane Stoddard;
joshua.montgomery@civicwifi.com

Subject: RE: Draft Video Service Provider Agreement

John,

Pursuant to our telephone conversation, Community Wireless has agreed to execute the
attached Video Service Provider Agreement.
Please send me a final version for Mr. Montgomery's signature.
Thank you for your assistance.

Shon Qualseth

————— Original Message-----

From: John Miller <jmiller@ci.lawrence.ks.us>

To: John Miller <jmiller@ci.lawrence.ks.us>; David L. Corliss <DCorliss@ci.lawrence.ks.us>;
Toni Wheeler <twheeler@ci.lawrence.ks.us>; Diane Stoddard <dstoddard@ci.lawrence.ks.us>;
tlegalshon@aol.com; joshua.montgomery@civicwifi.com

Cc: Sharon Powley <spowley@ci.lawrence.ks.us>

Sent: Thu, Aug 6, 2009 9:50 am

Subject: RE: Draft Video Service Provider Agreement

Attached is slightly modified version of the agreement. Section 6 (b), Fees, has been changed
to say “upon the City’s written request.”

From: John Miller

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2009
5:10 PM

To: David
L. Corliss; Toni Wheeler;
Diane Stoddard;
‘tlegalshon@aol.com'; 'joshua.montgomery@civicwifi.com'

Subject: Draft Video Service
Provider Agreement



My understanding from speaking with Shon this afternoon is that Community Wireless is willing
to accept the agreement that the City presented to the City commission last night with the
changes that were discussed with the Commission and a reduction in the insurance requirement
from 2,000,000 to 1,000,000.

0
Attached is a draft of the video service provider agreement that reflects that changes in
sections 2, 5, 12 and 20 presented to the City Commission last night along with the insurance

change in section 20 from 2,000,000 to 1,000,000 requested by Community Wireless. I have
also made some formatting changes to the document.

Please review the attached document.

Shon, if this agreement is acceptable would you provide the
City a letter indicating that your client agrees to the revised
agreement.

John Jay Miller, Staff Attorney - jmiller@ci.lawrence.ks.us

Dept. of Legal Services 1 City of Lawrence, KS
City Hall, 6 East 6th

P.0. Box 708, Lawrence,
KS 66049-0708

office
(785) 832-3476 1- fax (785) 832-3405



